

Dear Representative_________________________,

I am writing to urge you to cosponsor the Access to Marketplace Insurance Act (H.R. 3742).

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am a member of the Midwest Hemophilia Association, which represents patients in western Missouri and eastern Kansas, with hemophilia and other bleeding disorders, whose medical care can cost hundreds of thousands of dollars each year.  A Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) regulation in 2014, gave Marketplace insurers the discretion to refuse third party premium assistance from charitable groups and insurers in 38 states have since decided to do so, including United Healthcare in Missouri.  This essentially allows them to discriminate against persons with costly conditions, like hemophilia.  Many from our community rely on premium assistance from non-profits, to be able to afford our coverage and help keep off governmental aid.

H.R. 3742 is a bipartisan bill that would eliminate the CMS direction so that Marketplace insurers are required to accept premium and copayment assistance from non-profits, the same as they do for state and federal programs.  It would prevent insurers from deliberately making Marketplace plans unaffordable and inaccessible for persons with certain costly conditions.

We would greatly appreciate your co-sponsorship of H.R. 3742, which is already being supported by over 70 House members from both parties!

Thank you for your consideration,

___________________
Name
____________________
Number
